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Dear Prospective Family, 

 

 Congratulations on your decision to join the Napa Valley Montessori. We look forward to 

meeting with your child and getting to know your family. As you go through our admissions process, you 

will learn more about our programs, the Montessori philosophy of education and ways you can take part 

in our thriving school community. It is our hope to make this transition for your child and your family a 

positive and inviting experience.  

 Once your application is received, we will contact you to set up a time to come for classroom 

visit and enrollment interview. Additionally, we will send you a new student information form via email 

for you to fill out and bring on the scheduled date. During the classroom visit and interview, your child 

will be able to see and explore the classroom environment. The head teacher or director will ask you 

some questions to help us get to know your child better. The teacher will work briefly with your child to 

develop trust, assess readiness and determine his/her interests. The interview is also a good time for 

you to ask questions about our programs and the Montessori approach to learning.  

As spaces in our classrooms become available, we will inform you and determine an agreeable 

time for your child to embark on his/her Montessori journey. If you would like your child to be added to 

our waiting list for future enrollment, please specify the general time you would prefer to start on your 

application and we will try to accommodate you within the limits of our programs. The Napa Valley 

Montessori classrooms are integrated by age, sex, ethnicity, race and religion to create a caring, 

amicable and engaging school community.   

“Education is a natural process carried out by the child and is not acquired by listening to words but 

by experiences in the environment.”- Maria Montessori 

We look forward to working with your child and your family. If, at any time, you have additional 

questions please email: info@napavalleymontessori.com . We will do our best to get back in a timely 

manner and address your needs.  We hope to see you soon! 

 

Sincerely, 

The Napa Valley Montessori Team 
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Primary and Elementary Application 

 

Child’s Name:         Birthdate: 

Address:        Home Phone: 

Preferred email address:       Sex: (underline)  Male  Female 

Child lives with: (please specify) 

Siblings and their ages: 

Parents Name:        Occupation: 

Employer:        Cell Phone: 

Parents Name:        Occupation: 

Employer:        Cell Phone: 

Name/Address of school previously attended:  

Length of Time Attended:  

How did you learn about Napa Valley Montessori? :  

PRIMARY (Preschool) Please circle your preference: 

Part Time:  Days (specify)  Mornings (9am-12pm)/ Full Days (9am-3pm)/Extended Care (7:30 am-9 am) (3pm-5pm) 

Full Days:   Full Days+ Extended Care:    Anticipated Hours:  

Monday- Friday (9am-3pm)  Monday- Friday (7:30am-5:30pm) 

ELEMENTARY: Monday thru Friday (8:30am-3:00pm) 

I wish to enroll my child in the following grade level:  

ELEMENTARY AFTER SCHOOL ENRICHMENT Monday thru Friday (3:00-5:30)  Anticipated Hours: 

Indicate the date you would like your child to begin at Napa Valley Montessori:  

I have enclosed my $50 non-refundable application fee. 

 

Signature:         Date: 


